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Ptonosed Fleritase Residential District - Iune 2nd Meetins.6:30 PM at \ùfoodman Pgk School

I)ear Stakeholder:

I am writrng to introcluce you to the l'Icritage llcsiclential l)istrict zoning project and to invite you to a

ncighborhoocl mccting to be hcld on Monda]'.June 2'0, 2014 at 6:30PM at Woodman Park School. ß1' way of
background, this project stcms from feeclback wc reccivcd during ottr 2Ql2-2013 Gateway Rezoning Study which
had proposed to rezone Silver Street to the Central Business l)istrict. Residents exptessccl concern that the

rczoning would detract from thc historic rcsiclcntial character of Silvcr Street, instead o[ enhancing it. Instead, it was

suggcsted that thc City take a holistic vicw of not just the propcrtics along Silver Street, but thosc neighborhcnds to
the north ancl south of Silver Street. Planning l)epartment staff agreed and, together with the project consultant,
worked to iclentiÊ7 the areas around Silver Street r.vl-rich sharc a colnmon histotic heritagc and could benefit from a

singlc zoning district clesignccl to support and cnhancc their historic chatactcr.

i\ neighborhoocl mceting was held on Àpril 2\ur ,o ¡ive an overview of the project. f'he turnout exceeded our
cxpcctations - approximately 75 residcnts and propcrty owncrs wcrc in attendance. T'he meeting was very helpful in
giving us a bctter un<Jcrstanding of horv updating otrr zoning regulations can help to support thc historic character

of this ncighbothood.

'\s originally envisionecl, the study area did not include )/our properq'. I Iowever, based on the feedback we teceived
at tlrc r\pdl 23"1 mccting, wc havc cxpanded the sfudy ate to inclucle Washington Street from Arcl'r Street to the

Community Trail, Torvle Avenne, Clifford Street, Woodman Park l)rive, Parker Stteet, and Rutland Strect from
Silver Street to Fisher Street (see reverse side for a map of the proposed Fleritagc Residential District).

'I'he focus of thc June 2nd mecting will be a cliscussion of the enclosecl draft Table of Use for the proposed Hcritage
lìcsidential I)istrict. F,very zonine clistrict in the Ciry has a Tablc of Use which includes the use ancl dimensional
regulations for that district. Currentll', the properties rvithin the projcct study area are zouecl either RM-U or R-12.

Wc are proposing that the zoning of the propcrtics within the study area is changccl from RM-U or Iì-12 to
"I{eritagc Residcntial" ancl that the enclosed Table of Usc is adoptcd as the rcgulations for this new zoning district.

Wc are hoping that you can join us on lune 2nd to hear your thoughts on thc draft f'able of Use. It's very important
that we hear from you to ensurc tl"lat the proposed zoning regulations reflect thc gcncral consettsus and needs of our
residcnts ancl properry owners. I-Iorvever, if you arc unable to attcncl, please note there will be a public hcaring on

the proposed amendments before the Planning Board to be held most likcly in June, and then again beforc thc City

Council later this summer. You can also feel free to make an appointment to meet with me in person to discuss. I
can be reached at 516-6008 or by e-mail at t.c,rr:rvin(lrìrlovcr:,nlr.gr>!. We look f<¡rward to seeing )'ou onJune 2nd,
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